
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The City of Bevil Oaks Public Works department is aware that many citizens are facing 
significant challenges due to the economic interruptions caused by the coronavirus 
emergency.  Effective as of March 19, 2020, the City will not discontinue water service for a 
period of forty-five days for account holders who demonstrate significant financial 
hardship.  A written statement is required. The City Council will continue to monitor the 
current state of public health emergency to determine whether to extend this period.  
Nonetheless, the Public Works department is required by City Ordinance to charge for 
water service and to keep a record of fees, including late fees, incurred by users.  
 Accordingly, the City strongly advises users to continue making payments on their 
accounts and to communicate with the Public Works department through these challenging 
times.  
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